Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting

January 18, 2022 at 12:00pm

CANCELED

This meeting is canceled due to the rise in the
highly transmittable COVID 19 Omicron Variant
cases in Imperial County.

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for
February 15, 2022

Posted Friday: 1-14-22

Rachel Fonseca, Parks and Recreation Manager




